
 

 

Captain Brian Wendling 

Commander, West Valley Community Police Station 

 

Dear Captain Wendling, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to express to you and your Command Staff our appreciation of SLO 

Daryl Scoggins. His dedication and reliability to the Tarzana community make him an 

outstanding example of LAPD’s Community Policing Program.  

 

Over the past several years we have learned that he promptly responds to our requests for help 

and follows up as needed. He regularly attends our monthly board meetings. During almost three 

years we were forced to meet virtually he was regularly on-line with us, giving us his monthly 

reports and answering questions.  

 

During his time as our SLO he has become a valued member of the Tarzana community. He 

attends most of our community events and he always greets people with a smile. He takes a 

personal interest in the residents and their concerns. We often hear from members of the 

community and individual members of our Board how he has responded to phone calls or emails. 

 

We know that individual community members have complimented him to members of the West 

Valley staff. We felt it time to show how much we, as members of the Tarzana Neighborhood 

Council, appreciate and value his services. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

 

Leonard Shaffer 

President, Tarzana Neighborhood Council 

 

 


